
From: Paul Brennan 
Subject: Re: USPS tracking number for package 
Date: September 14, 2015 7:10:33 AM PDT 
To: Peter Lance 
 
Peter,  
 
Got the package this morning.  Thank you.  I look forward to reading 
the books.  
 
I'll keep you posted about our investigation.  
 
Be in touch,  
 
Paul 
 

Paul S. Brennan / National WITSEC Coordinator  
   

 
	
  


